
  

 

 
December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parental Engagement Questionnaire 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete the parental questionnaire during our recent Parents’ 
Evenings. Part of the questionnaire focused on parental engagement. A brief summary of the 
results can be found below:  
 

• 88% of parents that responded have attended a school event this year (assemblies, events, 
workshops, meetings) 

• 64% of parents that responded would like more opportunities to attend performances and 
assemblies 

• 61% of parents that responded would like more opportunities to attend specific workshops 
(phonics, reading, maths etc) 

• 53% of parents that responded agreed that 9am would be the best time to run future 
workshops and events 

 
Moving forwards, we will endeavour to take your feedback on board when planning future events. 
We will continue to work collaboratively and positively with our school community and would 
welcome any further suggestions or ideas.  
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr Flavell 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 


